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Request for reinstatement 

Henry Morgan Limited (ASX: HML) attaches the Company’s correspondence sent to ASX and ASX’s response to 
its request for the lifting of the suspension in trading of HML’s securities.  

The Board of HML remains of the view that it has provided all relevant information relating to ASX queries 
received to date, and that the suspension should be lifted.   

 

Kevin Mischewski 
Company Secretary 
Henry Morgan Limited 
cosec@henrymorgan.com.au  
 







 
 
 

 

HML is not aware of any reason why this voluntary suspension should not be lifted and would 
appreciate the ASX’s early confirmation of the date that the recommencement of trading in 
the Company’s Securities will occur. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Kevin Mischewski 
Company Secretary 
Henry Morgan Limited 





 
 
 

Please advise urgently when ASX will lift the suspension on the Company’s securities.  If an 
explanation is not provided today, the Board will seek legal advice on this issue.  

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Kevin Mischewski 
Company Secretary 
Henry Morgan Limited 
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28 June 2018 
 
Mr Kevin Mischewski 
Company Secretary 
Henry Morgan Limited  
GPO Box 3112 
Brisbane QLD 4000 

By email: kmischewski@henrymorgan.com.au  

Dear Mr Mischewski 

Henry Morgan Limited (“HML”) 

ASX Limited refers to your letter of 19 June 2018 requesting the lifting of the suspension of trading in HML’s securities, 
following the lodgement of HML’s outstanding NTA reports. 

Under Listing Rule 17.3, ASX advises that it intends to continue the suspension in trading of securities of HML. ASX will 
only be in a position to consider the reinstatement of quotation of HML’s securities, once HML rectifies the outstanding 
breach of Listing Rule 10.1 and provides satisfactory responses to any outstanding ASX queries (including ASX’s letter of 
27 June 2018).  

ASX expects HML to make an immediate announcement to the market advising of ASX’s decision to not reinstate HML’s 
securities at this time.  

If you have any queries or concerns about any of the above, please contact me immediately. 

Kind regards 

[Sent electronically without signature] 

 

  

  
  

 

 




